Seminole County Planning Division May 5th, 2024
Attention: Seminole county zoning department

RE: Variance Application at 824 Finch Ct. Longwood, Fl 32750

To whom it may concern;

This letter is to signify that we have no objection to our
adjacent neighbors, Binita and Ramesh Patel, at 824 Finch Ct.
Longwood, Florida, building an aluminum screen room on the
rear of their home. It will not adversely affect our home next
door and we consent to allowing the project to be built.

Thank you,

Slgned
M

Printed Name
ou/ & onza/a 2.

Address
£30 Finch Coui/~ fonquwood FZ 32750




